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WINTER RAMP OPERATIONS – SAFETY AND COMPLIANCE 

 
 
 
During the Winter months when temperatures are forecasted to be at freezing, or below 32 
degrees, please refrain from releasing liquid products onto the ramp surfaces.  These substances, 
including water, can freeze and create an unsafe working environment for personnel and 
equipment.   
 
The release of any chemical substance, such as glycol, etc., must be reported to the Maryland 
Aviation Administration (MAA).  The MAA Environmental Compliance Section, or its 
representative, needs to review and record this activity.  
 
For further clarification or assistance, please contact Mark Williams, MAA Environmental 
Compliance, at 410-859-7448, or Maryland Environmental Services (MES) at 410-850-5816.   
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation on this matter. 
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